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Gentlemen: 

This letter is in reference to the plugged well, Jicarilla Apache Tribe 396 #1, 800FNL & 970FEL, Section 8, T23N 
R03W, Jicarilla lease number JIC396. Our records indicate that you are the approved operator for this well. This 
well was plugged on June 19, 2000. Conditions of Approval (COA's) attached to the approved Notice of Intent to 
Abandon required that the well location and access road be reclaimed within one year of the plugging date. 

On July 21, 2015, the Bureau of Land Management, Farmington Field Office conducted a field inspection of the 
above referenced well site to evaluate the success of the final reclamation for this well site. The results of our 
inspection are identified below. 

1) Significant erosion in the SE corner of the location. 

2) Oilfield debris and undesirable vegetation on the well pad. 

3) Cut slope on the west side of the location has not been re-contoured. 

A remedial reclamation plan for this well and access road is required to be submitted to this office within 30 days of 
receipt of this letter. Your plan must address the deficiencies identified above, including a timeframe for completing 
the necessary remedial earthwork and seeding. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Ty Swirin at (505) 564-7701 or by email at 
tswirin@blm.gov. 

cc: 
Well File JIC396 
Ty Swirin 
Jicarilla BIA 
Jicarilla Oil & Gas 

Sincerely, 

Mark Kelly 
Branch Chief, Environmental Protection 
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